Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BPC-0046-11
BT2 8DQ

Date: 03/11/2011

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

| refer to your letter dated 24™ October 2011 Ref: INQ-0496-11 (copy enclosed).

Given that Mrs Boyce has confirmed that a Protocol was drawn up in July/August 1992
(thereby confirming its existence), | would ask you to provide an explanation as to why

no trace can be found of the aforementioned Protocol.

I look forward to receiving a response within the next 7 days.

Yours sincerely,

Br. C-0O~

Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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Your Ref: Our Ref: Date:
BPC-0032-11 HYP B04/1 24.10.11

Brian Cullen

Solicitor to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT14GB

Dear Sir,

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above and your letter of 17" October 2011 (BPC-0032-11). | note thatin
response to question 3 Mrs Boyce (nee Donaghy) refers to the protocol drawn up in
July/August 1992 in relation to the Belfast City Hospital Transplant Ward, which covered
procedure for both when she was on and off duty. However, you will note that Mrs Boyce also
states that the protocol to which she refers no longer exists.

| am instructed that the Trust referred your request to Mrs Boyce who has indicated that she
does not have a copy of this protocol to provide to the Inquiry as it is no longer in existence.

| trust that this clarifies matters.
Yours faithfully

Jea

Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consuitant

Direct line: -
Email: -
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